The Waikiki Community Center Newsletter

Caring for keiki, kupuna and community as 'ohana

OCTOBER 2019

310 Paoakalani Ave. | Honolulu, HI 96815 | www.waikikicommunitycenter.org | phone 808-923-1802

Waikiki Life

1| The Hawai'i Lodging & Tourism Association's 41st Annual Visitor Industry Charity Walk generated a record \$2.66 million statewide which benefited scores of charities across the state. Oahu's walk alone raised a \$510,000, and our WCC

Ohana really stepped up to help us raise more money this year!

Non-profit recipients of the monies raised are selected based on their performance, how much money they raised for the charity walk and their participation in the event.

We're sending our a **BIG MAHALO** to our wonderful **WCC members & donors** for your contributions! We look forward to next year's Charity Walk and cannot wait to recruit walkers again for 2020.

Mahalo to HLTA president and CEO, Mufi Hannemann, for coming down to WCC to present our \$7,000 check to us! Photo top right: HLTA President and CEO Mufi Hannemann, WCC Hula students with Kumu Nalani Keale and WCC President, Caroline Hayashi.

2| The Refresh, Rejuvenate, Reset! Senior Wellness Faire is an annual event featuring resources to assist individuals 50 and up to better thrive and remain active throughout the later years of maturation. Join us for a fun day with informational booths, giveaways and more!

Tuesday, October 8th, 10am to 2pm in the WCC Auditorium. This event is FREE. Please call 808-923-1802 for an inquiries.

3 Is anyone in the mood for turkey and all the fixings? Our annual **WCC Pre-**

Thanksgiving Dinner at Kuhio Beach Grill is just around the corner, and you're invited! Enjoy a prime rib & seafood buffet with your WCC Ohana and be entertained by Kuhio Beach Grill's very own strolling musicians. The dinner will be on Friday, November 22nd from 5pm to 7pm. Please register at the WCC Office or call 808-923-1802 by Tuesday, November 5th.

4 We send our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who contributed toward the success of this year's WCC Annual Fundraiser celebrating our keiki's bright future! It was a wonderful night and we are so thankful to all of our supporters! #Strongertogether







